Dear Parents, Carers, Students and Staff,

It’s been a term of unprecedented events, steep learning curves, some tears and laughter. Despite
this we have banded together and successfully made it through.

| would like to start by thanking my senior executive and my staff for their determination and drive
through these uncharted waters. The sharing of resources, ideas and comradeship | have witnessed
over the past month has been humbling and has made me proud to be the educational leader of
Moorebank High School.

To the parents and students, thank you for your words of encouragement, patience and
understanding in manoeuvring through this ever-changing environment. As | receive updates from
NESA and Department, | will continue to forward the information to you over the Term 2 break.

Staff will be back on flexible working arrangements from Tuesday 28 April, 2020.

Our BRAVE expectations and guiding principle Positive Relationships Positive Outcomes have never
been more important than now.

| wish you all a safe and happy Easter and term break. As | said in my previous email, embrace this
time with family and use it an opportunity to reconnect and share common values. | know | am
showing my age when | say this; but, bring back the board games and the long table lunches with
conversations about everything and nothing.

| wish you all the best for the next two weeks and look forward to another exciting term of learning.
Kind regards

Vally Grego

Principal
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